
From: "Toellner, Jim"
Date: June 7, 2017 at 3:40:24 PM EDT
To: WGRZ-ALL 
Subject: Newsroom Leadership

Kate	Glover	is	no	longer	with	the	company.		We	thank	her	for	her	efforts	and	exper<se	
over	the	last	several	months	and	wish	her	all	the	best.	
Athan	Kompos	is	ac<ng	News	Director	effec<ve	immediately.		Please	give	him	all	your	
support,	intellect	and	best	efforts.	
Let’s	all	be	2	On	Your	Side,	for	WNY	and	for	each	other!	
Jim	

! 	
Jim Toellner	
President and	
General Manager	
WGRZ-TV	
259 Delaware Avenue	
Buffalo, NY  14202	

From: "Toellner, Jim”
Date: June 7, 2017 at 4:01:24 PM EDT
To: WGRZ-ALL
Subject: From Kate Glover

Hello,	
 	
Today was my last day at WGRZ.  I really enjoyed getting to know all of you and 
working together to make Buffalo a better place.  I wish you all the very best.  	
 	
Take care.	
 	
 	
Sincerely,	
Kate 


